
Newsletter     

August 2022           
 

INDIA, Cooch Behar 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 
 

 

 

 

After summer break, the 

teachers and students of the 

School for Blind Children 

gathered in the School’s 

auditorium, where the child-

ren with birthdays during 

the past two months were 

celebrated. SB Foundation 

treated everyone to birthday 

cake and candy bags. The 

principal gave an opening 

speech and – with the aid of 

Braille – read a few Bible 

passages.                                      Three small pupils.                                                                   
 

All ten student who took the State sponsored exam (see our May Newsletter) received good marks. Congrats, from us! 
 

One day the School for Blind Children had a visit 

from a local School of Higher Education. The visi-

tors wanted to better understand how pupils with 

impaired vision study. A few of the children gave 

practical demonstrations and a lively discussion 

ensued as everyone wanted to participate and share 

their thoughts and experiences.    

 

Suchitra, who – thanks to financial support from 

SF-Foundation’s donors – is a nursing student, 

shows her beautiful diploma with a happy smile.  
 

Thank you for your support of all 

the students at the School for Blind 

Children and their subsequent vocational training. Warm greetings from  

the Board Members of the SB-Foundation, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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